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Sports Day Update- Change of Date 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our school has been selected to take part in an external moderation of KS2 (Year 6 
only) writing. Hampshire Local Education Authority is obliged to moderate 25% of their 
schools each year.  
 
This process involves the Year 6 Teachers and the Senior Leadership Team. The 
date, which has just been given to us, is Thursday 15th June 2017.  
 
Unfortunately, this was our original Sports Day date for KS2. Due to staffing 
implications, we have decided to change the KS2 Sports Day to the afternoon of 
Friday 16th June 2017.  
 
KS1 Sports Day will still be on the morning of Thursday 15th June 2017.  
 
Miss Gibaud will be giving you more information about KS2 Sports Day after half term.  
 
Apologies for any inconveniences caused by this change of date.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Paul Brown  
Headteacher 
 
 


